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February 8, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Vicki Schmidt, Chairperson 
Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 
Statehouse, Room 552-S 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Senator Schmidt: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 90 by Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 90 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 SB 90 would allow the Behavioral Sciences Regulatory Board to deny, refuse to renew, 
suspend, revoke, condition, limit, qualify, or restrict the license of any applicant or licensee when 
an allegation of abuse, neglect, or exploitation has been substantiated by the Department of 
Social and Rehabilitation Services. 
 
 The Behavioral Sciences Regulatory Board indicates that SB 90 would have no fiscal 
effect on state revenues or expenditures. 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
cc: Leslie Allen, Behavioral Sciences 


